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Mon, May 24th  Victoria Day – School Closed Mon, Jun 7th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm  
Mon, May 31st  Pro-D Day – School Closed Thu, Jun 24th  Last day before Summer  
   Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm 
Traffic 

Please remember our drivethrough is TWO lanes: 

Right hand lane – Pick up / Drop off  Left hand lane – Drive through  

 

Please pull all the way forward to the front doors to drop off your child. DO NOT block the drive through lane. 

 

Anxiety Support 

The BC Government has put together a fantastic resource for families called EASE.  

 

It can be hard for adults to know what to say or do to ease a child’s worries, especially during times of change and 

uncertainty. As the most important big people in their world, parents and caregivers can help children feel safer 

and soften the sharp edges of whatever is making their worries grow. 

 

Please click here to access the resource. 

 

PAC ELECTIONS  
Our 2021-2022 PAC Executives: 
Amit Sharma – President Crystal Patch – Fundraising/Secretary  Wendy Sallis – Treasurer 
 
Amit, Crystal and Wendy will all retain their positions – won by acclamation. 
 
There are still positions open for individuals wanting to take on an active role in the school. Please let the office know 
if you are interested or email PAC directly at goldstonepac@gmail.com 
 
Please take the time to fill out the PAC Survey HERE. It will take approx. 3 minutes and you could win a $25.00 Browns 
Social House gift card. 
 

PAC Fundraising 
Gr 6/7 Babysitting Course 
First Aid Hero has their Red Cross Stay Safe and babysitting courses now online! Please be sure to enter 
the code GoldstonePAC for the school to earn $8.00 for each registration. 

 
Click the link here for the First Aid Hero Red Cross Babysitting Course.  
Click the link here for the First Aid Hero Red Cross Stay Safe Course. 

 
COBS Bread – Panorama Location ONLY 
Raise the Dough Fundraiser at Panorama location. All you have to do is mention Goldstone Park Elementary when you 
purchase from COBS Bread Panorama and a portion of the sale will be donated to our school. This will be a year round 
fundraiser! 

GOLDSTONE PARK ELEMENTARY 

6287 146 St. 604-595-2767 (Phone) goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca 

Surrey, B.C.    604-595-2769 (Fax) www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark  
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Virtual
Tutoring 

Reading, Spelling & Math
Pre-K-7 Education

Providing personalized sessions to
meet the diverse needs of students in

an online atmosphere.   

Contact Information

fivetutoring@gmail.com

@fivetutoring

@fivetutoring

fivetutoring.wixsite.com/website 

ACCEPTING NEW
STUDENTS TODAY!

*BC residents only 

https://www.instagram.com/fivetutoring/
https://www.facebook.com/fivetutoring
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